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Attorney Examines Narrow Impact of Supreme Court Rule on Oil
& Gas Industry
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The U.S. Supreme Court recently ruled that California’s wage and hours laws do not apply to

workers who work on offshore drilling rigs. In an interview with Business Insurance, Seattle

attorney Ryan Jones said: “Not only is the ruling specific to the oil industry, it is specific to the 9th

Circuit and to a “fairly narrow” federal enclave doctrine, which makes it difficult to determine its

impact.”

To read the article, please visit Business Insurance.
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